
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Christopher’s in the Community 

Five of our Year 6 instrumentalists gave a public recital at St. 

George's Church last Friday; we were so proud of their 

performances and have received some lovely feedback from 

members of the public who attended. This is a fund-raising event 

that the Church holds every Friday lunchtime and therefore as well 

as being an amazing opportunity for our musicians to perform, it 

also counts towards our 130 hours of charity work! Thanks to 

Annabel Thwaite for taking on some of the accompanying and 

thanks to the church for giving us this wonderful opportunity!  


